

Happy holidays Mercedes. Last year, the Business **Improvement District** planned to take care of the Mile decorations, but failed to get sufficient votes to extend their authority to act. This year, the City took the first step to add decorations. More are planned, including the addition of a manager at City Hall. A Menorah was added this year. Please let me know if you and others are interested in meeting to provide input and ideas for improved decorations for next year. Please email me at randerson@coralgables.co m so we can discuss a plan to meet, etc. Rhonda

7:46 PM

and LTE



Write a message